
 
THE COOK COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND HIGHWAYS 

 
INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

FOR THE QUENTIN ROAD STUDY 
 

DATE: WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2015 
4:00 P.M. TO 7:00 P.M. 

 
LOCATION: HOLIDAY INN EXPRESS CHICAGO-PALATINE/ N ARLINGTON HEIGHTS 

1550 E DUNDEE ROAD 
PALATINE, IL 60074 

 
All persons interested in this project are invited to attend a Public Meeting to be held by the Cook County Department 
of Transportation and Highways concerning the potential improvements to Quentin Road from Dundee Road to Lake 
Cook Road. 
 
The Public Meeting will be conducted on an informal basis.  The purpose of the Public Meeting is to re-initiate the 
study, describe the current planning process, review the existing conditions, and gather input and information. The 
public will have an opportunity to provide comments to Cook County officials and the consultant team who will be 
present to discuss the project and answer any questions.  The comment period will be open until December 23, 
2015, and all written statements can be received at the time of the meeting or by email at 
Quentin.Road@cookcountyil.gov. 
 
In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act and other Federal and State laws, the Public Meeting will be 
accessible to those with disabilities.  If you need any additional assistance, please contact Tara Fifer, Highway 
Engineer, by telephone at  312-603-1660 or by email at Quentin.Road@cookcountyil.gov at least five (5) days prior 
to the meeting to inform the contact person of his/her attendance. 
 
John Yonan, P.E. 
Superintendent  
Department of Transportation and Highways 
Cook County, Illinois 
 
 
 

 
 

 


